

Dear Parents

As confirmed by the Principal in his Principals Update before half term, we will now be using Classcharts for communication with parents.

We have today introduced a new weekly bulletin for parents, providing up to date information and highlighting upcoming events and dates for your diary, and this will be published weekly on a Friday through ClassCharts.

If you currently do not access the ClassCharts app please refer to the email that was sent to you direct from ClassCharts last term, with confirmation of your unique parent code. If you are unable to find the email, please phone the office and they will confirm the details for you.

Kind regards OAS

Principal - Martin Brown

Oasis Academy Sholing Middle Road, Southampton, SO19 8PH



000

Oasis Academy Sholing is sponsored by Oasis Community Learning www.oasiscommunitylearning.org - part of Oasis UK.



Healthy School















